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White and Williams Secures Seven-Figure Subrogation Settlement
Following a Water Leak in a Residential Tower

A commercial developer hired a general contractor to build an apartment building complex. The general contractor hired a mechanical
contractor to install the plumbing systems. Near final completion, a plumbing solder joint failed causing a significant water loss. White
and Williams partner Chris Konzelmann - assisted by counsel Bill Doerler - led the subrogation investigation and successfully
negotiated a multi-million dollar pre-lawsuit settlement.

WHITEANDWILLIAMS.COM



